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Comments: I am vehemently opposed to your proposed "Landscape" project. There is absolutely no reason to

cut old grove tree stands (or perform any massive clear cuts) in this region that serves the PUBLIC interest. Also,

your proposed use of glyphosate, which is a known carcinogen, on public lands is certainly not in the interest of

the citizens who actually own this land and use it. The Forest Service has been given the charge of responsibly

managing these public lands, destroying the ecosystems which exist on them is also not in the public interest and

is not, in the view of many, considered responsible land management. This is clear over reach by the USDA, and

an obvious attempt to use public lands for private profit at the expense of the ecology and biological diversity of

the region. There are plenty of other places to get wood besides this beautiful pristine wilderness, why don't you

go find some of those? There is absolutely no reason to give the Forest Service Carte Blanche to do as they will

over the next decades without public oversight or comment.


